
Policy and Quality Subcommittee Meeting Summary 

June 9, 2021 

10am-1030am 

Attendees: Jason Cornwell, Jentry Hinton, Angela Ortega, Cathy Salazar, Peter Crespin, Holly 

Faulkner, Jenn Stubbs, Virginia Lynch, Gabriela Ramos, Kate Nash, Brittney Maldonado, Chris 

Futey 

 

The entirety of the Policy and Quality Subcommittee was used to review and offer feedback on 

the final version of the Provider Annual Report Template. The template was developed during a 

previous Policy and Quality Subcommittee. The template was reviewed internally by DDSD and 

then reviewed by ADDCP. It was discussed that use of the DOH Annual Report Template will be 

a requirement in the upcoming DDW Standards release. Final comments on the template are 

due by Friday June 11 at 5pm.  


